
   
 

 

We visited Castle 
Howard 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As of today, 83% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to ParentPay 
and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, even those 
receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     Thank you! 

  

Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Tuesday 19 September 2023 

We are a nut aware school  

School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £105 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Autumn 1 -  Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards 
Autumn 1 Food Tech.   
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do 
so via ParentPay.  Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
  

The students were then introduced to the 
scientific method, and devised experiments 

to test whether the distance a ball rolls along 
the floor is impacted by the height of a ramp. 

 
They all completed the experiment like the 

scientists that they are! 

In Science this week Miss Young’s class 
discussed the role of scientists in society 

The students all drew what their idea of a 
scientist was and then went on to discuss 

the stereotypes in their drawings. 
 

The next stage was to list all the types of 
scientists that we know of in society. 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

Miss Leetham’s class theme for this half term is "The Great Outdoors". 
 

The class collected resources from the school grounds and created some fabulous art 
work in Andy Goldsworthy's natural art style. Everyone really enjoyed the session. 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Latest Guidance for Covid infections 

Last week we experienced a number covid infections within school and wanted to update 
parents. Current guidance from The Department of Education says that children and 
young people aged 18 and under who test positive for COVID-19: 

should stay at home and avoid contact with other people for three days 

We respectfully request that students with a high temperature or are unwell do not come 
into school. 

Flu vaccinations 
 
Flu immunisation is being offered to all students up to and including Year 11. Vaccinations 
will take place at Welburn Monday 2 October 

 
We will shortly be sending you a consent form link – obviously this must be completed 

before your child can be immunised. 
 

The vaccine is administered either by nasal spray or injection.  
 
Children and young people who have the flu vaccine are less likely to pass the virus on to 
friends and family, especially those who may be at greater risk from flu, such as young 
babies, elderly people or friends and relatives with a serious health condition. 

Consent forms 
 
Many thanks to those of you who have returned your child’s consent/starter pack forms – 
we’ve now updated our records. There are a handful of forms that have still not been 
returned. We really must have up-to-date information for your child – so please return any 
outstanding forms as a matter of urgency. By all means call the school if you need 
replacements. 

Reviews 
 
Annual Reviews will shortly get underway, starting with Years 14 & 11. We’ll be doing 
Moved In Reviews for our new starters just after half term. 
 
We are busy working with the school SENDco to organise and invite parents, students and 
external agencies. Reviews will generally take place on Tuesdays and Thursdays and 
parents will be sent an initial invite 6 weeks before, with a follow up reminder, a week 
before. 
 
Reviews can be either in person or via the Teams Link on your initial email invite. Any 
questions contact Admin on 01751 431218. 


